


 

CORONAVIRUS UPDATE! 

Guidance is constantly being published and the media is reflecting rising numbers of 

coronavirus cases. If your child has ANY coronavirus symptoms they should NOT come to 

school and you should get a test. 

 

 

 

 

 
 

If you are not sure—use the symptom tracker  https://111.nhs.uk/covid-19/  

Stay in contact with school.  

 

IF ANY MEMBER OF THE HOUSEHOLD HAS CORONAVIRUS SYMPTOMS—YOU MUST   

ARRANGE A TEST FOR THAT CHILD / ADULT. THE ENTIRE HOUSEHOLD MUST REMAIN 

OFF SCHOOL  AND WORK UNTIL YOU HAVE A NEGATIVE TEST RESULT.   

FLU VACCINATION—OPT IN ONLINE! 
Information has been emailed to you this week about your child receiving the flu vac-

cination nasal spray. We strongly advise parents to OPT IN to this. You have to do this 

ONLINE. Contact the school office if you have any questions.  

SOCIAL MEDIA COVID-19 UPDATE! 
 

This is an anxious time for lots of us. As a school we have clear systems and procedures in place to re-

duce the spread of coronavirus.  

Parents will be given advice if they feel their child is showing coronavirus symptoms to get tested.  

 

We advise you to consider the posts you may make on social media so that whatever you do share does 

not unduly alarm other parents or members of our school community.  

 

If school are made aware of a POSITIVE coronavirus test result, swift action will be taken. We will con-

tact the LA and the Local Health Protection Team and complete a rapid risk assessment and plan of ac-

tion to take. We will always keep parents informed with accurate information as and when we have it.  

 

 

https://111.nhs.uk/covid-19/

